Power outage affecting Veterans UK
helpline

As a result of a power outage at Veterans UK's offices, the Veterans UK
helpline is currently offering a limited service.

Calls can still be made to 0808 1914 218 in the usual way but a call-back
system is being offered for case specific enquiries. Calls should be returned
the same day (next day for calls near to closing time).

If your enquiry is not urgent, please e-mail veterans-uk@mod.gov.uk. We
currently expect normal service to be resumed from Monday 18 November.
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